Leipski, Tina (UTC)

From: tigertravelusa@gmail.com

Sent: Thursday, November 05, 2015 10:40 AM
To: UTC DL Transportation

Dear Sir

This is from new time cooperation in seattle. Since the company will no longer running as travel and charter service, we
would like to cancel our application for CH number. Please confirm upon receiving.

Regards
Tony

Sent from Mail for Windows 10



